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26th November 2024 

Maidstone Museum Visit 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As part of Year 4’s learning for this term, we have been presented with the exciting opportunity to visit the Maidstone 

Museum on Friday 13th December. This will tie in with our History learning for this term and we will use the opportunity 

to take a look at and learn about the museum’s collection of Ancient Greek artefacts.  

This experience will cost £3 per child which will cover the cost of travel. Please return the permission slip and 

make payment via ParentMail no later than Friday 6th December.  

Children should arrive at school at normal time and from there we will walk to Strood Train Station, take the train to 

Maidstone Barracks and then walk to the Museum, which is only about 10 minutes away. Children will be expected to 

wear school uniform, however, as they will be on their feet for a lot of the day, they may wear comfortable footwear, 

such as trainers.  

Children will be required to bring their own lunch, so please provide a packed lunch for your child, as well as an extra 

drink. We kindly remind you not to send your child with anything that may contain nuts and no fizzy drinks. If your child 

is Free School Meals and would like the school to provide them lunch then please tick the relevant box below. 

Children will return from the trip before the end of the school day and can be collected from school as normal. 

Finally, we may require parent helpers for this trip. If you would like to volunteer to help then please tick the box below.  

Kind Regards,  

The Year 4 Team 

 

Child’s Name:______________________________________________    Class:______________________________  

If your child has any medical conditions that are relevant to the trip then please specify in the box below.  

 

 

I wish to volunteer as a parent helper.  My child is FSM and would require a lunch provided by the school. 

 

By signing below, I give consent for my child named above, to attend the trip to the Maidstone Museum and, should the 

need arise, that the person in charge can give consent on my behalf for an anaesthetic to be administered or for other 

urgent medical treatment to be given.  

 

Print Name:____________________________________  Signed:_____________________________________ Date:_____________ 

 


